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June 27. 2018

VIA MAIL AND ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Debra A. Howland, Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330

Re: Docket No. DW 18-
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.
Petition for Approval of Special Contract for
Woodmont Commons in Londonderry

Dear Director Rowland:

Enclosed please find an original and six copies ofPennichuck East Utility, Inc.’s Petition
for Approval of Special Contract for Woodmont Commons in Londonderry. The petition
and materials have been emailed to the Office ofthe Consumer Advocate.

Ifyou have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (603) 219-491 1 or at
mab@nhbrownlaw.com.

Very Truly Yours,

1t€e-
Marcia A. Brown

MarciaA. Brown
Attorney at Law
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